
 

Initial 2022 Election Center Tour Schedule 
 

January 13, 2022 
 
The MOA Elections Team releases the initial 2022, offering ten tours of the state-of-the-art 

Anchorage Election Center. The purpose of the tours is to increase transparency in Municipal 

elections and candidates, campaigns, elected officials, and the public are invited to tour the 

Election Center.  The tours will be offered in February and March in advance of the April 5, 2022 

Regular Municipal Election. Come learn how ballots are processed for the municipal vote at 

home/vote by mail elections!  

Each tour is limited to ten people and registration is required. To protect the municipal election 

and election workers, face masks must be worn properly at all times during the tour.   

Please call the Election Hotline at 907-243-VOTE (8683) to sign up! If you can’t sign up for an in-

person tour, please follow MOA Elections on Facebook and Twitter and look for information 

about a virtual tour coming soon!  Additional tours may be added as resources allow.   

Tour Dates and Times  

Thursday, February 17 12:00 noon 

Tuesday, February 22, at 12:00 noon  

Thursday, February 24, at 5:30 p.m.  

Thursday, March 3, at 5:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, March 8 at 5:30 p.m. 

Thursday, March 10, at 5:30 p.m. 

Saturday, March 12, at 10:30 a.m. (Registered Observer Train the Trainer Tour) 

Thursday, March 17, 5:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, March 22, at 12:00 noon 

Thursday, March 24, at 5:30 p.m. 

Contact Information:   
MOA Elections  
619 E. Ship Creek Avenue, Door D, East side of the building 
Voter Hotline 907-243-VOTE (8683) 
Municipal Clerk (@ANCMuniClerk) / Twitter 
Municipality of Anchorage Clerk's Office | Facebook 
 

https://twitter.com/ANCMuniClerk
https://www.facebook.com/ANCMuniClerk/

